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411 Brixton Avenue
St, Lambert, P.<.
July 24, 1962

Dear Mr, Maclean,

Thank-you for your letter of July 7, and for the reports. I cannot
explain the star you observed near NGC 5194, No new star was reported in that
region, although a 13 th magnitude extra-galactic supernova was discovered

near NGC 5134. Perhaps a bit of siray light formed the image you saw.

1 am pleased that your Centre will include a section on Comets and Novae
in your exhibit in August. When I prepared the display for the Edmonton meeting
last May, I naturally included samples of work actually done in the programme,
This included completed reports of searches, photographs of comets, and drawings
made of Comet Seki-Lines. However, I also included a summary of the work dene
by all persons taking part in the programms, and expldned the programme.

(Comet & Nova form #1 is suitable),

Because of poor weather, I have not located Comet Humason as yet. However,
I hope to pick it up in my new 8" telescope soon. It is hoped that many observations
and drawings will be reported, as I plan to write a summary of the C & N programme

(including work done on Comet Seki-Lines and Humason) for the R.A.S.C. Journal,

Under separate cover, I am sending a few more forms, If you need mors,

let me know. Best regards to you and your Centre.

Yours truly,

Jlﬂaﬂ Wl LG“
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